-Esrambia Echoes-

newsletter of the

ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY P. O. Box 276, Brewton, AL 36427

September, 1992

MEETING:

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 1992

TIME:

3:00 p.m.

PLACE:

Thomas E. McMillan Museum, Jefferson

Davis Community College, Brewton

PROGRAM:

"WILDFLOWERS OF ESCAMBIA COUNTY"

by DARRYL SEARCY

What a great program we have upcoming! DARRYL SEARCY, wild-flower hobbyist and expert, will give a slide program on "Wild-flowers of Escambia County." Mr. Searcy has been featured in ALABAMA LIVING and other publications and has a wealth of knowledge about the abundance of wildflowers to be found in this area. We are fortunate to have him come and give his slide presentation, so don't miss this! Invite someone to attend!

HOSTESSES: GEORGIA HART and VONCILE BETHEA

TRIPLE THANKS DUE!

It takes a number of factors to make a successful meeting, and in August we had them all. Thanks to JOHN DAVID FINLAY for giving us a most interesting program on ROBBINS AND McGOWIN; thanks to DORIS ATKINS AND OLETA McINTYRE for serving delicious refreshments following the meeting; and THANKS TO YOU MEMBERS for providing good attendance for this meeting. Our attendance is picking up, so let's keep up the good work!

GREAT TO SEE PAULINE!

Wasn't it great to see PAULINE DUKE at our August meeting? Many of our members are unable to come to meetings, but we want all of you to know that we think of you and wish you could be with us each time we meet.

QUARTERLIES UPCOMING

Thanks to Jewell Williamson, Mary Ethel Ward and Caroline Liles, the September quarterly is on schedule and should be in the mail to you within a couple of weeks.

LET'S LEARN ABOUT WILDFLOWERS! SEE YOU AT TUESDAY'S MEETING!









